
Free Training Seminar
For the Church Organist

Fourth Annual

Super Saturday
Presented by the Utah Valley Chapter

of the
American Guild of Organists

Saturday, April 9, 2005
8:00 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.
Harris Fine Arts Center

Brigham Young University

*******

Keynote Speaker:  Richard Elliott
             Organist, Mormon Tabernacle Choir

Classes / training for:
•  Those with no organ experience
•  Those with little organ training
•  Organists looking for new ideas / improvement

For more information contact:
•  Carol Dean (801-266-4664) or carolorg@msn.com
•  David Worlton (801-768-8567)
•  http://www.geocities.com/uvagonewsletter/calendar.htm


